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November 21, 2011 

 

 

Patricia Bliss-Guest 

Program Manager 

CIF Administrative Unit 

1818 H Street NW 

Washington, D.C. 20433 

 

 

Dear Ms Bliss-Guest, 

 

Endorsement of Jamaica’s Strategic Program for Climate Resilience (SPCR) under the 

PPCR 

 

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your letter regarding the endorsement of Jamaica’s SPCR 

by the Sub-Committee for the Pilot Program for Climate Resilience.  We were most pleased to 

have received the endorsement.  We wish to inform you that we have taken note of the comments 

and are working expeditiously to address the concerns raised.  In addition, we are putting 

measures in place to ensure early submission of the investment projects. 

 

We look forward to working with you further as we develop the investment projects that have 

been identified in Jamaica’s SPCR. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hopeton Peterson 

PPCR Focal Point 

Planning Institute of Jamaica 

16 Oxford Road 

Kingston 

 

Copy:  Ms. Claire Bernard, Ambassador Vilma McNish 


